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Dear Praying Family and Friends,

1 Thess. 5:16-18  Rejoice evermore.  17  Pray without 
ceasing.  18 In every thing give thanks: for this is the will 
of God in Christ Jesus concerning you.

We thank GOD in CHRIST JESUS for the wonderful people 
HE uses to bless us, refresh us, help us, and encourage us 
during our furlough: Elvie’s brother Mario and his family, 
Eric my brother and his wife Nancy, our prayer warrior 
USMC Ret. Colonel Brother Art, our former members in 
Maranatha Baptist Church in Okinawa Brother Freddie, 
Ms. Nancy, and their relatives.  

We also praise GOD for our outstanding mission board, 
Baptist International Missions, Inc. (BIMI). BIMI 
furnishes their missionaries with a legal basis on which 
to operate in most countries, a liaison with potential 
supporting churches, an accounting of monthly support 
levels, information services and counsel concerning the 
country in which they intend to serve.

We praise GOD for all churches that allowed us to visit, 
worship, or introduce the US Military Mission Field 
in Japan.  Pastor Moore and Capitol Baptist Church 
graciously included me in their annual Men’s Retreat, 
where we also met Evangelist Randy Starr.  At the 
retreat, I was blessed to be with our former members in 
Maranatha Baptist Church in Okinawa, Brother Freddie 
and Brother Daniel.  Both of them are deacons now 
in their churches!  We thank Pastor Ryman and Faith 
Baptist Church, Brother Wilford and Port Norris Baptist 
Church, Pastor Massaro and Middletown Baptist Church, 
and Pastor Perdue and First Baptist Church of Milford.

We praise GOD for the soul winning opportunities with 
the Madlangbayans and Capitol Baptist Church.  Edgardo 
Sr. and his wife Virginia, their son Edgardo Jr., Henry and 
his wife Honeyleth, Edison and his wife May, and Shawn 
prayed to receive CHRIST as their personal SAVIOUR!  
Please pray that they will all start praying the Bible way daily, and read a chapter of John 
every day, start attending Capitol Baptist Church, and surrender to believers baptism as 
soon as possible.

Kindly pray for us.  Our prayer and plan is to head back to the US Military Mission Field in 
Japan, in October 2023.  But GOD’S will be done.  For more info, search online:  bimi ed & 
elvie navato  If you do not currently support us financially, but would like to do so.  Send 
donations to Ed & Elvie Navato, BIMI account 1248, P.O. BOX 9, Harrison, TN 37341.  

We can only continue by the grace of GOD, with your prayers, and your financial support. 

Your missionaries to the US Military in Japan, 

Ed and Elvie Navato

March – April 2023

Colonel Art USMC Colonel Art USMC 
RetiredRetired

Daniel, Freddie Daniel, Freddie 
now Deaconsnow Deacons

Evangelist Evangelist 
Randy StarrRandy Starr

Men’s Retreat in PAMen’s Retreat in PA

Pastor & Mrs. Moore, Fred & NancyPastor & Mrs. Moore, Fred & Nancy

Pastor RymanPastor Ryman
Faith Baptist ChurchFaith Baptist Church

Port Norris Port Norris 
Baptist ChurchBaptist Church

Ed Sr. & Virginia Ed Sr. & Virginia 
received CHRIST!received CHRIST!

Ed Jr. received Ed Jr. received 
CHRIST!CHRIST!

Henry & Honeyleth Henry & Honeyleth 
received CHRIST!received CHRIST!

Shawn received Shawn received 
CHRIST!CHRIST!

Edison & May Edison & May 
received CHRIST!received CHRIST!


